DMC/DC/F.14/2/Comp. 232/2006/




     10th February, 2005

Deputy Secretary

Medical Council of India

Aiwan-E-Galib Marg,

Kotla Road,

Opp. Mata Sundari College (for Women)

New Delhi – 110 002

Subject : Complaint of Shri Som Dutt Gupta against doctors of AIIMS & Safdarjung Hospital 

With reference to your letter No. MCI-211(2)(187)/2005-Ethics/7389 dated 8th July, 2005 on the subject noted above, this is to inform you that on perusal of complaint of Shri Som Dutt Gupta, H.No. 11/2(41/3), Gopal Nagar, New Railway Road, Gurgaon, Haryana, it is observed that the complaint pertains to events which happened in the year 1992, hence, it will not be appropriate to examine the same after almost 13 years.  It is, however, also observed that the authorities at AIIMS may consider the complainant’s request for free treatment of the patient without admission of any negligence in the present matter.  

(Dr. S.K. Khattri)

Secretary

Copy forwarded to :-

1) Director, All India Institute of Medical Sciences, Ansari Nagar, New Delhi – 110029 – for consideration and necessary action.  A copy of the complaint of Shri Som Dutt Gupta is enclosed herewith
2) Shri Som Dutt Gupta, H.No. 11/2(41/3), Gopal Nagar, New Railway Road, Gurgaon, Haryana – 122001 – for information
